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Community Notice 
Issued on: 

March 14, 2022 

Timeline: Starting Summer 2022 
Content/timeline accurate at time of printing 

 

What we are doing and why 

The TTC is making stations accessible as part of the Easier Access program. This program includes the 

installation of elevators, accessible doors, and updated wayfinding signage to create a barrier-free path 

from street level to the subway platform. Work is scheduled to begin this summer and be completed by 

2024.   
 

The Easier Access improvements will include:  

 

 Two new elevators which will connect  

customers from the station entrance to the  

bus terminal and subway levels. 

 New stairs from platform to concourse level of  

the station. 

 Improved wayfinding and signage throughout 

the station. 

 Accessible sliding doors at the main entrance, 

and barrier free doors throughout station. 

 

 

 

Expected work activities  

The first major phase of work will include shoring and excavation activities for the new elevator shafts, 

located near the existing station entrance beginning in fall 2022. Construction of all easy access 

improvements will be completed in Q4 2024. 

Traffic, pedestrian and cyclist details 

 Some restrictions will be required to safely complete the work:  

o Main entrances at the south end of Lawrence Station to be closed for eight months beginning in 

September 2023. Customers will be asked to use the Ranleigh Avenue, and Bedford Park 

Avenue entrances. 

 Lawrence Station will be closed for three weekends in 2022. Shuttle buses will be deployed at street 

level during these closures, and a notice will be posted within the station in advance of impacted 

service. 

 Night work is required on driveway at 3080 Yonge Street, two nights per week for debris removal and 

material delivery from vent shaft.  

 

Work hours  

Work will take place Monday to Friday between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. Some work on Saturdays between 9 

a.m. and 7 p.m. may be required to maintain schedule. 

 

TTC service  

Access to the station, bus and subway service will be maintained throughout construction. 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to make Lawrence Station accessible. An updated notice will be 

issued prior to construction starting. A project webpage is available at www.ttc.ca/projects. 

 

For further information and to subscribe for project updates, contact:  

Arjun Sahota, Senior Community Liaison Officer, (647) 706-6487, arjun.sahota@ttc.ca  

Lawrence Station – Easier Access Project 
Elevator construction starting this summer 

 

Lawrence Station 

Accessible barrier free doors  
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